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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In Year 7, your child will be taught Art and Design from September 2023 until July 2025. During 
this time, students will take part in practical lessons and will require a drawing pad for 
classwork and homework. 
 

To support the department by providing these three books [for Years 7, 8 and finally for Year 
9], we are requesting a contribution of £9. This can be paid via ParentPay at the beginning of 
the school year.  
 
If there are any issues or questions regarding the practical lessons or the contribution, please 
contact your child’s art teacher via the main school telephone number 0151 330 5142 or email, 
enquiries@stjohnbosco.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs  A Park 

  
Mrs A Park  
Head of Art Department 
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